September 22, 2015

Chief Edward Flynn
Police Administration Building
749 W. State Street
Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Chief Flynn:

Pursuant with the Law Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement (File No.: 011573) adopted by the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee on April 23, 2002, the Bradley Center Sports and Entertainment Corporation [BMO Harris Bradley Center] hereby requests an extension. The current Grant Agreement expires September 30, 2015 and the BMO Harris Bradley Center requests an extension for a period of two (2) years under the same provisions of the aforementioned Agreement with the Grant Agreement in the amount of \$300,000.

We have appreciated the opportunity to work with the Milwaukee Police Department during this time period. Again, the officers that have worked at the BMO Harris Bradley Center have demonstrated the highest standards of professionalism. The Center and its staff look forward to continuing this cooperative endeavor to maintain a safe and reassuring environment for our guests and our staff.

Sincerely,

Steve Costello

President and CEO